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End-of-Year Reporting for the Extension and Revitalization Program 

 

Dear Esteemed Members, 

As we near the end of another successful year of service, it's crucial to take a moment to reflect 

on our accomplishments and ensure that our efforts are accurately documented. The Extension 

and Revitalization Program from the Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary has been instrumental 

in rejuvenating our organization, and your participation has been invaluable in achieving our 

goals. 

We cannot emphasize enough the importance of completing the end-of-year reporting for the 

Extension and Revitalization Program. This reporting not only serves as a record of our activities 

but also provides valuable insights into areas where we have excelled and areas where we can 

improve. Your contributions to this reporting process are vital in shaping the future of our 

organization and ensuring that we continue to thrive. 

By documenting our achievements and challenges, we not only fulfill our obligations as 

members but also lay the groundwork for future success. Your dedication to the Extension and 

Revitalization Program speaks volumes about your commitment to our cause, and we are 

immensely grateful for your continued support. 

District Presidents please take the time to review and complete the attached Year-End 

Report Worksheet to ensure that all necessary information is accurately recorded.  I will need 

for you to send the completed worksheet back to me no later than April 15, 2024, so I can send it 

in by May 1, 2024.  

If you have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to our dedicated 

team who will be more than happy to help. 

Thank you for your unwavering dedication to the Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary. Together, 

we will continue to make a difference in the lives of those who have served our country. 

 

Loyally, 

Joyce Bilyeu, Chief of Staff 

Extension & Revitalization Chairman 

VFW Auxiliary Department of California 

Jbilyeu42@gmail.com 

5117 Antler Court 

Antelope, CA 95843 
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